
I am opposed to amending Rule 8.4 of the Model Rules of Professional Conduct. 
  
My concern is that the ABA’s Model Rule 8 and Model Comment 3 will be used to eventually 
keep Bible believing Christians out of the practice of law.   
  
I agree with the Joint Comment of the 52 ABA Member Attorneys and recommend exceptions 
to “invidious discrimination” be made for religious organizations, as was done in Oklahoma. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Terri Hollingsworth 
  
 


